
Capacity Building Programme- 2024 

                                               

On July 26, 2024, at 10 AM, BNV College of Teacher Education hosted a capacity-building 

programme. The event was designed to enhance the skills and collaborative spirit of the 

participants, focusing specifically on the theme of ‘Team Building’. The session featured by 

Mr. Manoj G, a highly regarded Higher Secondary School Teacher from GHSS Venjaramood, 

who served as the invited resource person. His expertise and engaging presentation style set 

the tone for an interactive and informative experience. 

The program commenced with a warm introduction by Dr. Lakshmi S, the esteemed Principal 

of BNVCTE, and emphasized the importance of teamwork in both educational settings and 

professional environments, highlighting how effective collaboration can lead to greater success 

and innovation.  

As the session progressed, students actively participated in a variety of engaging activities 

designed to foster teamwork and communication skills. These activities encouraged 

participants to work together, think critically, and develop strategies for effective collaboration. 

The enthusiasm displayed by the students was palpable, as they embraced the challenges 

presented to them and demonstrated a keen interest in the subject matter.  



A highlight of the event was the screening of the film "Dabbawala," which served as a powerful 

illustration of the strength of unity and teamwork. The film, which depicts the remarkable 

efficiency and dedication of Mumbai's Dabbawalas, captivated the audience and reinforced the 

program's core message. Following the screening, a discussion ensued, allowing students to 

reflect on the lessons learned and how they could apply these principles in their own lives. 

 

Overall, the capacity-building program at BNV College of Teacher Education was 

exceptionally well-received. It successfully combined enjoyment with meaningful activities, 

leaving participants inspired and equipped with valuable skills for their future endeavors. The 

event not only fostered a sense of community among the students but also underscored the vital 

role of teamwork in achieving collective goals. As the program concluded, attendees expressed 

their gratitude for the opportunity to learn from Mr. Manoj G and engage in such enriching 

experiences, looking forward to future initiatives that would continue to build their capacities 

as future educators. 


